
Haringey Leaseholders’ Association  
Committee Meeting 
Ad hoc meeting held on Saturday 17 October 2015 on Stuart Crescent, N22 
 
In attendance 
 
Committee: 
Sue Brown, Vice-Chair (SB)  
Nick Martin-Clark, Treasurer (NMC) 
Clare Richards, Press Officer (CR) 
Peter Gilbert, Secretary (PG) 
 
The meeting was opened by the Vice-Chair at 12.10pm 
 
Apologies 
 
Apologies were received from Lloyd Grandson, Chair 
 
Appointment of Signatory 
 
It was proposed by NMC, seconded by SB, and unanimously agreed that Lloyd Grandson, 
Chair of Haringey Leaseholders’ Association, be appointed a signatory to the Association’s 
Bank Account. 
 
The meeting closed at 12.15pm  


